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THE  LAST  PIECE  OF  THE  PUZZLE
GG-Vineyard  Bürgergarten  "Im Breumel"  finally  completed

With Darius Peter Kozlowksi, the new owner of the property opposite, Mandelring 34 (formerly August Schleier, Obst und Gemüse),

we today signed a handshake on a lease agreement that will secure us the use of the associated garden property for the next 30 years.

Despite the modest size, this increase in terrain has an important meaning for us: The narrow, but elongated parcel is the last

missing piece of the puzzle in our Grand Cru vineyard Bürgergarten "Im Breumel", which can now finally be completed after many

decades.

What previously stood like a wall between our garden and our flagship vineyard will in future be a vineyard and not only open up

the view to the northeast, but also give us direct access from the south.

We thank Mr. Kozlowski for his far-sighted decision and look forward to a good neighborhood.
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